
 
Request Made to Postpone the Creditors' Meeting 

 
 
The SoP administrators of Steinhoff International Holdings NV on 11 June 2021 filed a request pursuant 
to article 264 of the Dutch Bankruptcy Act (faillissementswet), for postponement of the meeting regarding 
consultation and vote on the composition plan, which was originally set on 30 June 2021. This request is 
currently under consideration with the supervisory judges (rechters-commissarissen) assigned to the SoP 
proceedings. The administrators expect that this request will be granted.  
As a result, the SoP administrators will hold off on the submission of a copy of the list of creditors at the 
court registry pursuant to article 263 of the Dutch Bankruptcy Act (faillissementswet) until a decision on 
the request is received. Once received, the SoP administrators will publish the outcome of the decision by 
the supervisory judges.  

 


